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Gdansk, 9 December 2022  

 

Fairway Information 

 

Due to significant cooling and expected ice phenomena on the rivers of the Lower 

Vistula Water Region, Notice to Skippers No. 70/2022 has been issued closing 

navigation on the waterways.  

In this situation, the issuing of fairway information is suspended until the 

waterways are reopened. 

 

 


